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White Flag Ministry
Received since October 1st: 	 $	  38,760.00	

FBC 2020
Vision Campaign
Contributions Received: 		  $       144,500.00
Pledged:					     $	  34,645.00 

	
	

	

 Sunday, January 19, 2019
  9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Choir Room
  9:30am	 Sunday School 
 10:10am 	 Sanctuary Choir
 10:30am	 Worship Service
  
  Tuesday, January 21st
 5:00pm	 Lydia’s Cloth Conference Call

 Wednesday, January 22nd 
 5:30pm 	 Dinner
 6:15pm 	 Youth & Children Activities
 6:15pm 	 Adult Bible Study
 7:00pm 	 Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, January 23rd 
 1:00pm 	 TriCounty Bridge
 1-2:00pm	 Food Pantry

Gifts have been given in memory of
EUGENE BARNETT

by
Melvin & Jane Chandler

Bob & Kim Croley
Luster Patterson

Joyce Tipton
Bob Cain & Jenny Watkins

Nell Winchester

A gift has been given in memory of
GEORGE FRED COMBS

by
Ruth Bradley

Nell Winchester
the Winsome Sunday School Class

A gift has been given in memory of
W.H. CROLEY

by
Mike & Debbie Watts

Gifts have been given in memory of 
FLOYD CURD

by
Joyce Tipton

Mike & Debbie Watts

Gifts have been given in memory of 
BETTY WELLS

by
Melvin & Jane Chandler

Bob & Kim Croley
Joyce Tipton

Serving at White Flag this week:

 01/20: Monday - Brooke Nipper & family
 01/21: Tuesday - Lindesssa Ratliff & New Manna
 01/22: Wednesday - Sacred Heart
 01/23: Thursday - Rebekah Cloud
 01/24: Friday - Lara Griffin



 
First Baptist Church at Worship

The Second Sunday after Epiphany 
January 19, 2019 

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning 
 

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 40:1-11 

I Corinthians 1:1-9 
John 1:29-42 

 
Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir

Christ is the World’s Light
 

Sermon by Jefferson Calico
“Who Wants to Be a Millionaire?”

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:   Phil Majors
	           521-3406
	            
If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on voice mail. Messages will be 
monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:   Teresa Lawson
	          304-4620

USHERS & GREETERS
January 19, 2020

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Geoff Marietta
4. J. Bill Sosh
4. Bill Sosh
4. Netie Sosh
5. John Goins
5. Stan Brasher
5. Ron Herd
6. Steve Surmont
6. Bob Adkins
7. David Landrum

 January 12th Summary:
		
		  Budget Offerings: 	 $               9,193.00	
        Fiscal YTD Budget Offerings:	 $          159,776.00
		  YTD Budget Goal:	 $          151,215.00
		        Loose Change:	 $                    20.17

Loose change received in January will benefit The White Flag Ministry.

January 19th:
	       Nursery: 		  Fredina Cobb & Rebecca Daniel
	      Children’s Church:    Aaron & Katie House
				    Graham & Marianne Trimble

The sanctuary flowers for Sunday, January 19th
are placed in memory of

	 BILL AND RUBY COBB
and

PEGGY COBB MOORE
by

Tom Moore
Kellie Moore Steely

and Kristi Moore Whitehead

Wednesday, January 22nd:
Menu					    Volunteers
Pork Loin w/ dressing		  Joyce Parker
Green Beans				   Pat Waddle
Carrots				    Jenny Watkins
Dessert

Dear Ladies:
January and February are dark and unpredictable, so Lydia’s 
Cloth is changing our in-person prayer meeting to a conference 
call.  
On Tuesday, January 21st and on February 18th at 5 p.m. 

1.	 Dial the toll-free Access Number
	 1-877-820-7831

2.	 Enter the Participant Passcode
	 736707#

So put on your warm socks, thermal underwear and throw a 
fleece blanket over your legs and let us get to praying.

 -  Ladies of Lydia’s Cloth 

CBF Survey: Your 15 min. = $5 of CBF missions & 
ministry support
 
Fifteen minutes of your time can help shape the future of the 
Cooperative Baptist Fellowship and at the same time, unlock 
financial support for CBF Global Missions and theological 
education. From now until Feb. 2, the Cooperative Baptist 
Fellowship wants to hear from you (and all Cooperative 
Baptists!) about your church ministry involvement and personal 
ministry aspirations. For each of the first 3,000 people to submit 
CBF’s survey, $5 will be donated to the Offering for Global 
Missions and theological education. 
To take the survey, please visit www.surveymonkey.com/r/
boldfaithfulness6. 
For a paper copy of the survey, please contact the church office.

We are in need of volunteers for Children’s Church.
Please let us know if you would like to help with this 
ministry.

2019 in the Food Pantry:

58,573 pounds of food were provided to 1,482 households 
comprising 2,467 people. 


